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Dear Madam/Sir, 

It is my pleasure to invite you to a conversation with Observers  to the Intergovernmental Negotiating 

Committee (INC). The briefing is scheduled to take place at the United Nations Educational, Scientific 

and Cultural Organization (UNESCO) Headquarters, in Paris, France, on Sunday, 28 May 2023, from 

17:00-18:00 hrs, Paris time.  

 

The briefing will be held in the plenary room at the meeting venue and will be hosted by the Executive 

Director of UNEP and myself. The goal of this briefing is to exchange on the INC process ahead of the 

opening of the meeting on Monday, 29 May 2023.  

 

Additional information on the second session of the INC is available on the INC-2 webpage: 

https://www.unep.org/events/conference/second-session-intergovernmental-negotiatingcommittee-

develop-international  

 

The INC Secretariat remains at your disposal for any information as needed through 

unepincplastic.secretariat@un.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Signed 

 

The INC Secretariat 
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